
THE	HARBORSIDE	INN	
	
	

Unaudited	Preliminary	Drafts	
of	the	January	-	December	2024	

Financial	Statements	
	
	
	
	
April	28,	2025	
	
	
	
The	preliminary	drafts	of	the	financial	statements	of	The	Harborside	Inn	are	available	for	
your	review	on	the	owners	portal.	
	
Please	note	that	they	are	drafts	only,	not	formal	audited	financial	statements.	The	audited	
financial	statements	have	not	yet	been	completed	by	our	CPA	but	will	be	available	soon.	
	
Upon	completion	of	the	audited	financial	statements,	we	will	post	them	on	the	owners	
portal	for	your	review	and	will	notify	you	when	they	are	available.	 
	
	
	
	
Thank	you, 
	 
Kevin	R.	Hughes 
Treasurer 
 


